WALK-IN HOURS
We are please to announce that we have WALK-IN HOURS for sick visits in our Long Valley, Hillsborough and Raritan offices.
LONG VALLEY Walk-In Hours
8:00am until 9:00am and 2:00pm until 4:00pm Monday-Friday
HILLSBOROUGH Walk-In Hours

7:30am until 8:30am Monday through Friday
RARITAN Walk-In Hours

8:00am until 6:15pm Monday through Friday

These hours are for ESTABLISHED PATIENTS ONLY.

Please note that the following rules will apply:

1. You must arrive within the stated times to qualify for walk-in hours.  If you arrive after the walk in time is over you will have to be scheduled for the next available appointment.

2. You may bring one child or multiple children, but you MUST state at check-in which child you want seen.

3. Walk-in hours are for one NEW problem only.  These should be brief acute problems such as sore throat, cough, cold, fever or pink eye, etc.  Refills of chronic medicines, discussion of chronic problems, and completion of school or other forms will not occur during walk-in hours.  Please do not request these things during walk-in hours as we will not be able to honor your request.
4. Except when emergencies occur, visits will be first-come, first-served based on when the necessary paperwork has been completed (including updating insurance info, contact info and paying co-pay).  Please make sure to have your insurance card with you, since most insurance companies are not open this early to verify your insurance coverage.
